






Adoration  
of the  

Blessed  
Sacrament 

 
Fridays 

11:00AM-12:00PM  
In the Chapel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FIRST PENANCE PROGRAM 
On Saturday January 19th at 11:00 AM in church, the children, 
their parents, and other family members have been invited to a 
celebraƟon in which the children have an opportunity to go to 
confession for the first Ɵme. Families have been noƟfied. 
Please pray that the children’s first experience of Sacramental 
ReconciliaƟon will be one that leads them to seek God’s      
healing love in the Sacrament throughout their lives.  
In case of inclement weather, you will receive an email from the 
Religious EducaƟon Office. 
 

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM 2019 
On Sunday, January 20th, at our 10:15 AM Liturgy, our parish 
will welcome 49 teenagers into the ConfirmaƟon Program. 
They will take part in a “Welcoming Mass” as a sign of their 
being accepted by the community to receive the sacrament. As 
candidates they will enter a period of final preparaƟon, which 
includes compleƟon of service projects, parƟcipaƟng in     
learning lessons and aƩending a day of Retreat.  We ask your 
prayerful support for these young people of our parish        
community as they seek to deepen their relaƟonship with the 
Lord at this most meaningful Ɵme in their lives. 
 

Reminder to all candidates…PreparaƟon sessions will begin:  
Sunday January 20th  from 11:30 AM – 1:30 PM 

All candidates are to meet in the Chapel. Please check your 
schedules. You will receive an email from the Religious          
EducaƟon Office before sessions begin. Any quesƟons? Call the 
Center @ 201-447-1776 
 

The  
Three  
Kings  
 
 
Today, January 6, 2019 on the Feast of the Epiphany, aŌer 
the 12:00 Noon Mass, the children of NaƟvity will present 
The Three Kings at the Church. Come and celebrate with 
us! 

For more information about        
becoming an Altar Server, speak 

to Fr. George or email him at 
fr.george@nativitynj.org 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

KEEP CALM 
AND BECOME AN 

ALTAR SERVER! 
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This Sunday 
January 6th 
1:00PM 

right after the  
12:00 Mass  
In the Church 
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Save the date! 
 

Saturday Evening 
February 2, 2019   

 
 

To benefit Kennedy Hall  
Beautification Project 

 
Sponsored by:  

Nativity Basketball 

Nativity Knits 
 
 

Anyone 8 years old and Up 
 

You can come with your Mom, Dad or Grandparent! 
You can come by yourself ! 

Or just your Mom, Dad, Grandparent, or any Adult can come! 
 

We will meet on Tuesdays in the McGrath Room 3:15-4:15PM 
January 8, 15, 22, 29, February 5, 12 

 

We will supply the yarn. Please bring size 10 knitting needles (9” length is best).  
You can pick them up at Jo-Ann’s or Michael’s 

Please complete the form below and drop it off at the church office or email to: 
Nancy DalCortivo at Nan1810@aol.com 

 
NAME_________________________________PHONE_______________________________ 
 
PARENT NAME (if a child)_______________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please complete this permission slip below if the participant is a child 
 

I give my permission for my child,______________________________________________________ 
to participate in Nativity Knits Knitting Lessons 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent Signature                                                                               Date 



 

Monday Evening 
Rosary 

 

Mondays 8:00PM         
in the Chapel 
 

Weekdays following the 12:10 Mass  
in the Chapel 

All are Welcome! 
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Meals That Heal Ministry 
To be part of this new exciting ministry and  

get your name on the list, you can email  
 

Rosie Marquez   
joselina_marquez@yahoo.com  

 

Be sure to include your name, cell phone, email and the # of people 
volunteering with you and their names. You can also help with a  
donation for supplies for the Ministry. If you have a connection with a 
food market, we are looking for short dated foods  suitable for     
freezing to assist with our food needs. 

 
 

 
 

Would you like the Sanctuary Light to burn in 
either the Church or the Chapel… 
in memory of a loved one 
in thanksgiving  
to honor a special birthday or anniversary or 
occasion in your family 
 

To donate an offering for the Sanctuary Light in 
either the Church or Chapel for one week in 
memory/honor of a loved one, please complete 
the form and return it to the Church Office with 
your contribution of $10 per week.  
You can also visit the Church Office in person. 
 

 
(Please check one) 
Church Sanctuary Light    Chapel Sanctuary Light  
 
Week starting, Monday_________________________ 
 
Your Name________________________________ 
 
Phone____________________________________ 
 
This offering is in memory/honor of: 
 
__________________________________________ 

(Please circle one) 

 
 
 
 

 

No Meetings January & February 
 

Next Meting 
Friday, March 1, 2019 

The Legion of Mary is a prayer 
group for world peace. We meet 
on Tuesdays at 11:00AM in the 
McGrath Room.  
Please consider joining this 
ministry and devote yourself to 
Our Blessed Mother. 

Parishioners were treated to hot chocolate at the Tree 
Lighting on 12/8. Thank you to the Confirmation  
Candidates for helping with the festivities. 


